
                  

 

                                

 
 

 

May 5, 2015 

 

 

Mr. Richard Paetz 

19 Sweetgum Drive 

Pawleys Island, SC 29585 

 

Re: Claim File Number: 141589 

 

Dear Mr. Paetz: 

 

As you know, you were afforded the courtesy of an appearance via teleconference 

at the Judiciary and Legislation Committee on Monday, May 4, 2015.  You were 

called at the phone number agreed at the time appointed and you did not answer. 

At this time, the Chair of the Committee has directed that all subsequent 

appearances in this matter be in person, which is our usual practice. 

 

Your appeal will next be heard on the afternoon of May 27.  You will receive a 

notice of this hearing.  If you cannot appear, you must hire an attorney to appear in 

your stead.  Failing that, your appeal will be disallowed and indefinitely postponed 

and you will be entitled to seek review of this matter in circuit court. 

 

Questions, &c., of me, please let me know. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jim Owczarski, CMC 

City Clerk 

(414)-286-2998 

http://milwaukee.legistar.com 
 
 

http://milwaukee.legistar.com/


        

              

 

 


